



DONATION REQUEST

Chapter C of the Cabot, Arkansas GWRRA is hosting its biennial fundraiser the first weekend in May at Burns Park, North Little Rock. We are a non-profit organization and use our funds for motorcycle safety, education and awareness. We also participate with many charitable causes and organizations throughout the year.

To make our fundraiser a success we are seeking donations in the form of merchandise or gift certificates from area merchants. These donations are given as door prizes to our rally guests who travel from all parts of the state and purchase admission tickets.

If you would like to help out the GWRRA this year we request that all donations be available for pickup the last full week of April. Please contact one of the Chapter Officers listed below to coordinate pick up of your donation.

We the members of the Gold Wing Road Riders Association Chapter C, a Non Profit Organization, thank you in advance for your generosity.

Contact:

Roy or Georgia Dellinger (Chapter Director) 501-944-4705

Richard or Vicki Austin (Assistant Chapter Director) 501-831-2461

Robert or Gaye McGough (Treasurer) 501-749-5637 or 501-749-5638